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Timely Warning Notification 

 

September 16, 2024  

 

Subject: Assaults in Downtown Dallas 

 

The University of North Texas Dallas Police Department is issuing a timely warning to inform the 

Law Center campus community of recent assaults occurring in the downtown Dallas area. 

According to the Dallas Police Department (DPD), an unknown male has been randomly 

approaching and assaulting pedestrians without provocation. Victims report that the suspect has 

been knocking individuals unconscious. 

 

At this time, DPD has not apprehended the suspect, and the investigation is ongoing. We urge all 

members of our community to remain vigilant, avoid walking alone when possible, and 

immediately report any suspicious activity to the police. 

 

For your safety: 

• Be aware of your surroundings at all times. 

• Walk in groups, especially after dark. 

• Utilize well-lit and populated areas. 

• If you witness or experience any incidents, call 911 or campus security immediately. 

 

Contact Information: 

• UNT Dallas Law Center Security Desk: 214-571-9719 

• UNT Dallas Law Center Police Cell: 940-703-2466 

 

Additional Resources: 

The Downtown Dallas Safety Patrol, operated by Downtown Dallas, Inc. (DDI), provides 

additional security and assistance in the downtown area. They conduct proactive security 

patrols and are available to help with courtesy walks and other safety concerns. For 

assistance, you can contact DDI Security directly through their dispatch or the See Say 

Now app.  

  

  

https://downtowndallas.com/clean-safe/see-say-app/
https://downtowndallas.com/clean-safe/see-say-app/
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